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Dear Sir or Madam,

Please see attached reports and drawings to show compliance with condition No 2 of grant of permission
ref SD22B/0493. This permission relates to extension development at 126 Sarsfield Park Lucan Co Dublin
for John Gorman & Denise Mc Bride.

We previously submitted compliance details for this condition, however as we discovered there is no
surface water drains on the site, we will therefore need to install a soakaway system as laid out in the
attached reports and drawings. We would therefore ask that this submission should supersede the
previous submission (submitted 12/07/ 23). | trust that you will confirm that the details submitted with
this email are in compliance at your earliest convenience.

Kind Regards

Dave Coffey



